
   
 
                                   
                                   
     

 
                                             
                                     

                                    
 
                                         
                      

 
                                     

       
 

   
 

 
 

neighbourhood plans 

From: Beccy Pearce 
Sent: 18 December 2017 20:21 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Greenspace 

Good evening, 

As proposed by the Paignton Neighbourhood Plan I fully support the inclusion of the designation of Hookhills Green 
Area and playpark as a local Greenspace. I would absolutely not support the objections previously raised by the 
Council and TDA. 

It is vitally important for children and young people to be able to play in a safe, enclosed play park and the play 
parks within this area are utilised wholly by the community. This summer the Hookhills Playpark has hosted a huge 
community event raising thousands of pounds for local charities as well as hosting sports day for the Pre‐school. 

The community within the area is very much in a period of transition with new, young families moving into the area 
and it is important that the younger generations have these facilities. 

The development of these sites would have a detrimental effect of the community and for these reasons should be 
protected as a greenspace. 

Beccy Pearce 
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